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Keslinger Road Box Culvert Extension
and Guardrail Removal Begins June 9th

June 4, 2025 - Culvert repair work is scheduled to begin on Keslinger Road near the
east entrance to Kaneland High School the week of June 9th, weather
permitting. The planned work will consist of the extension of the existing concrete
box culvert, guardrail removal and regrading/shaping of the existing ditches.

While the Kaneland High School's east entrance will remain open during
construction, the right turn lane into the east entrance will be closed in order to
provide a safe work zone for the workers. Westbound traffic wanting to utilize the
east entrance will need to turn right from the westbound through lane. The

anticipated project should be completed by the end of July 2025, weather
dependent.
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Visit our Traffic Advisories webpage for more information on
road closures, detours, and active KDOT projects.




